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END OF TERM—FRIDAY 21 JULY 2.00PM 
Please note we finish at 2.00pm next Friday, 21 July. 

CLUB NEWS 
We will be sending out a list of autumn clubs next week.  Please look on the 
Clubs page of our website for any application forms, many of which won’t be 
available until September. 
Clubs running next week are: Pyjama Drama, Irish Dancing, Surrey  
Football, KS2 Golf, Athletics (dependent on weather) and Gymnastics.  
All other clubs have finished for the term. 

SCHOOL UNIFORM  
Please refer to the attached note about arrangements for collecting  
uniform orders for next term.  An updated order form, including the new navy 
blue PE shirt, is also attached. 

LOST PROPERTY—There is a very large amount of lost property in the boxes 
near the doors between Yellow and Green Classes.  Please check this before 
the end of term when anything unnamed will be disposed of.  We also have 
watches, keys, sunglasses and jewellery in the office—please come along to 
check if you think they might be yours.  Thank you. 

MEDICINES IN SCHOOL—At the end of the summer term we ask that all  
medicines are taken home.  Please make sure your child’s medicine is  
collected otherwise it will be disposed of.  Thank  you. 

RECEPTION REQUEST—please can children in Reception classes bring in a 
plastic bag on Monday so they can take home their year’s work next week.  
Thank you. 

EFFORT AWARDS 

Red  Alina M Georgia T  Ruby Maddie P, Ebony M, Thomas W, Jack M 

Orange  Mario B Kobi B  Coral  James W Eva C  

Green  George R Grace J  Opal  Keela L Daniel G  

Yellow  Finn A, Lea J, Julietta L Sapphire  Lucas O Luca F  

Violet  All Violet Class Emerald  Phoebe V Damian P  

Blue   All Blue Class Amethyst  Harry L Emily G  

Topaz  Joshua T Keeva J  Garnet  Miguel C Gabriella D  

Thank you to everyone involved in the Mass at All Saints on Tuesday  
evening.  I was so moved by the warm wishes and especially delighted by 
the children who sang, read and served so amazingly well. 
I would also like to thank the parishes for their beautiful and thoughtful gift 
that I will treasure. 
I am very excited about “chilling” on my garden chairs with a little light  
refreshment close by on the table—it’s a good job I am retiring, I may never 
move again!  Thank you so much parents—such a wonderful and generous 
gift. Still one week to go! 
Jill Keany 



TOP OF THE FORM FINAL 
The final was held at Esher Church of England School.  It was an interesting match 
and the Mayor was watching!  After a close match, Esher won 53-52.  It went down 
to the last point.  We received our silver medals and had a photo with the Mayor 
and trophy. 
The team (Lucas B, Daniel S, Louise T and Gabriella) did incredibly well to get this far 
and represented the school brilliantly throughout the competition.   
Report by Lucas B 
DISTRICT ATHLETICS 
Thank you to  everyone who supported our team last Thursday.  The children  
performed incredibly well and we will forward the final results when we  
receive them. 
MISSING NETBALL KIT 
We are missing the following school netball kit—4 hoodies, 2 t-shirts, 4 skorts and 5 
pairs of socks.  Please can you check at home and bring in next week. Thank you. 
WASTEBUSTER RECYCLING NEWS 
Congratulations to Emma (Yellow) who has had her poster for the Surrey Home  
Recycling Challenge chosen as one of the top 20 favourites.  She was presented with 
a certificate today.  In addition our school has made it onto the top ten leader board 
for the Surrey Home Recycling Challenge, for which the school has also been  
awarded a certificate. 
Emma and other Cardinal Newman children have their posters on the Wastebuster 
website.  You can vote for them by going to: www.wastebuster.co.uk/homerecycling 
challenge—just scroll down to Hall of Fame (check the New Entries tab as well).  
There are prizes for the winning children and schools.   
SCHOOL LUNCHES—STREET FOOD MENU, THURSDAY 20 JULY 
Children who have school lunches will enjoy a Street Food Menu on Thursday.   This 
will include hot dogs followed by flapjack, brownie and biscuit. 
SUNFLOWER COMPETITION 
A reminder about our Sunflower Competition where we are looking for the tallest 
sunflower grown over the summer from the seeds sent home a few weeks ago. 
Please bring in photos next term, if you already have some please send them in to: 
office@cardinalnewmanschool.co.uk. 
ALL SAINTS HOG ROAST LUNCH—SUNDAY 10 SEPTEMBER 
To celebrate Education Sunday on 10 September, All Saints Church will be  
holding one Mass at 10.30am. This will be followed by a Hog Roast lunch in the  
garden (or hall dependent on the weather).  If you would like to go please email  
Carolyn Mills at hershamallsaints@gmail.com to book your tickets (£5 per adult, 
children free).  Please bring your own salads, drinks and glasses. 
SUMMER HOLIDAY CLUB—Flyers for Kids Club 2001 Summer Holiday Club are  
outside the school office.  It runs 31 July to 1 September 8am to 6pm. Tel: 07803 
618039 or email kc01childcare@gmail.com. 
PA NEWS 
Everyone welcome to the PA meeting on Tuesday 18 July at 8.00pm. 


